

Photography Policy and Procedure

- Parents/carers are asked to give written permission for the taking of photographs while their child is on the premises of the Preschool when they complete a registration form
- For advertising or for an outside display we will always seek written permission for each occasion
- Students are not permitted to take or use photographs of any child for their course work unless they have written consent from the parents/carers
- We always respect the wishes of the parents/carers

This policy was apdated at a meeting of: The Committee of Bradpole Preschool

Held during the Autumn Term 2021

Date to be reviewed: Autumn Term 2022